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Brandy Butler

From: Ruth McHargue
Sent: Friday, August 25, 2017 2:39 PM
To: Consumer Correspondence
Cc: Diane Hood
Subject: FW: To CLK Docket 20170166

Customer correspondence 
 
From: Consumer Contact  
Sent: Friday, August 25, 2017 2:08 PM 
To: Ruth McHargue 
Subject: To CLK Docket 20170166 
 
Copy on file, see 1251373C.  Also filed for improper billing see 1251371W.  DHood 
 
From: Susan McQuinn [mailto:sumorr16@yahoo.com]  
Sent: Friday, August 25, 2017 12:56 PM 
To: Consumer Contact 
Subject: Wedgefield Water situation 
 
The water situation in Wedgefield is outrageous! Often I have $250 water bill and I have even turned off my sprinklers. It's 
just myself and my daughter in my home. Please help us to switch to Orange County water. 
 
Thank you! 
 
Susan McQuinn 
19651 Knight Tale Lane 
Orlando, FL 2833 
321-626-1900 




